UKIP MEPS withdraw from Russian
Presidential Election Scrutiny

Three UKIP MEPs were due to travel to Russia today as part of a long standing
European Parliamentary delegation to scrutinise the Russian Presidential
Election process.

UKIP Interim Leader, Gerard Batten, made the decision today that it would not
appropriate for UKIP MEPs to take part in this delegation.
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